
Addendum #2 
 

McLaughlin Youth Facility – Parking Lot Renovations  
Project # AJF 19-07C 

 
CORRECTION #1:  Bidder Question: 
 
Q:  Is Builder Risk Insurance required for this project? 
 
A:  No.  
Division 0700 Section 5.4.2d in General Conditions states the requirement for 
Builder Risk Insurance. Please disregard this section. Neither the Contractor nor 
their Subcontractors are required to carry Builder Risk Insurance. 
   
Contractor must acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the bid form to 
avoid being disqualified.  
 
Thank You, 
 
Mark Moon 
 
BUILDING MANAGEMENT SPECIALIST 
Finance & Management Services 
Department of Health & Social Services 
3601 C street Suite 578 
Anchorage AK 99503 
(907) 269-7812 
mark.moon@alaska.gov 
 

mailto:mark.moon@alaska.gov

